
Message 

From: Thomas Lee [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/CN =RE Cl Pl ENTS/CN =613C9210DCA34C 17B02DE860EF5E59 55-TH OMAS LEE] 

Sent: 8/5/2020 10:47:56 AM 
To: Wong, Karen@Waterboards [Karen.Wong@waterboards.ca.gov] 

Subject: Inglewood Ex. Well 6, New Well 8 and Raw-water transmission relocation around Clippers Arena ... 8/5/2020 
Attachments: 20200729 27-inch raw water transmission relocation -Clippers Arena.pdf 

Hi Karen, 

Attachment is the map/layout showing the Inglewood existing Well 6, new Well 8 and 27" raw-water transmission 
relocation as new Clippers Arena builds: 

20200729 27-inch raw water transmission relocation -Clippers Arena.pdf 

Please review. Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas C. Lee, Acting Principal Engineer-Water Resources, P.E. & M.S. 
City of Inglewood Public Works Dept. Water Division 
1 West Manchester Blvd #300, Inglewood, CA 90301 
Office: (310)412-5333 Ext. 5611 I Fax: (310)412-5552 

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file 
attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled. 


